
 
 

 

30th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Early Closure Thursday 6th October 2022 

There will be an early closure of the school on Thursday 6th October 2022 for Years 9,10,11,12 and 13.  

School will start as normal at 8.35am but will end at 12.40pm i.e., at the end of Period 4.  Lunch will be 

served for students.  This is to allow for staff and students to prepare for our Sixth Form Open Evening.  

Years 7 and 8 will have lessons as normal.  Any students who accompany younger students home can 

study in the Learning Resources Centre.  There will not be any after school clubs on Thursday 6th 

October. 

 

Normal Start Friday 7th October 2022 

There will be no late start on Friday 7th October. School starts as normal, with registration at 8.35am. 

 

Academic Review Day : Period 5 & 6 Thursday 20th and all day on Friday 21st October  

If any parent wishes for their daughter to be in school and supervised, can they please inform their 

daughter’s Head of Year.  The Learning Resource Centre is available for students to work in during the 

day. 

 

There is an Inset for staff on Monday 31st October and Tuesday 1st November and so school returns 

from half term on Wednesday 2nd November 2022. 

 

May I take this opportunity of wishing you all a restful half term. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Julia Waters 

Headteacher 


